
The College of International Studies and the 
OU Iranian Studies Program Present:

What Lies Ahead 
for U.S.-Iranian 

Relations?

Thursday, October 11
Noon

Hester Hall 170
Lunch will be provided.  

Seating is limited.  
Please rsvp to Donna Cline 

at dmcmom@ou.edu by October 8th.

Sponsored by the College of International Studies, the OU Iranian 
Studies Program, and the Farzaneh Family Lecture Series.

 UNIVERSITY of OKLAHOMA
College of International Studies

A Lecture and Discussion with

 Professor Mehrzad Boroujerdi
Syracuse University


